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Friday 17th January 2015 
 

Dance Umbrella Monday 25th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year, we will be participating in Dance Umbrella. Dance Umbrella is an ever-popular event  in Bath for 
children in Year 1 - Year 6 that has grown into a fantastic showcase for schools' dance. The Dance Umbrella 
brings together young people from across the local area in a celebration of dance and movement. The event 
provides pupils with the opportunity to perform in front of a live audience in the impressive backdrop of the Bath 
Forum. 

 
Our children will be rehearsing for the performance during PE lessons on a Friday; but the event itself is after 
school on Monday 24th March.  

 
We will need the assistance of our families to take children to and from the event.  We hope that being given 
advance notice will allow parents to make arrangements to ensure all of our children are able to attend. Please 
see the details below and return the ticket request/ permission slip by Tuesday 21st January so that we are 
able to request the correct number of tickets before they go on general sale.  

 
Dance Umbrella Event Details 
Date: Monday 24th March 2025 - the show will start at 5:30pm and finish at 6:50pm at The Forum (Bath). The 
children will need to be in The Forum earlier to rehearse. Our rehearsal slot at the venue will be in afternoon, so 
children will need to be transported to The Forum before then. Please collect your child from school at 
1:15pm to take them to the venue. Staff will meet you at the forum. 

 
Tickets 
Please  let us know by Tuesday 21st January if you would like us to reserve 1 advance ticket for your family. 
The school has access to limited presale tickets. A wider public sale will then open on 31st January. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip below as soon as possible, by Tuesday 21st January at the 
latest. 
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Name of child: 

 
I give permission for my child/children to take part in Dance Umbrella 2025 on Monday 24th March in The 
Forum, Bath 
 
I do not give permission for my child/children to take part in Dance Umbrella 2025 on Monday 24th March in the 
Forum, Bath 
 
Child/children names:_______________________________ 

●​ I will be taking my child/children to the event.  

 

●​ I have arranged for my child to go with___________________________ 

 

 
I would like to reserve 1 advanced ticket for the performance. 

 
Signed: _________________________________ 
Date:   _________________________________​
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